

23rd January, 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Before Christmas, we committed to providing you with an update on our SEND Transformation progress and what to expect from now until our Local SEND IMPACT Teams are fully operational in September.

Please click on the image below to watch our SEND Transformation Progress Update video.



You can also copy and paste the following link to view: https://vimeo.com/1049349617/92ce6527d6?share=copy

"To inspire, support and challenge all our Children and Young People to be the best that they can be."

We are also holding Q&A sessions to answer any questions or queries relating to the above update. There will be no further presentation at this event, its format will be purely in a Q&A format. Please use the links below to secure your place at the time that suits you best.

- Thursday 6th February: 12:30-1:30PM
- Thursday 6th February: 6:30PM-7:30PM

Thank you for your ongoing support and patience as we continue our work to transform our SEND services and support, and ultimately improve outcomes for all our children and young people with SEND and their families.

Yours sincerely

Nah Hanne

Dale Hanna Director

Children and Young People's Services

Email: <u>Dale.Hanna@eani.org.uk</u>

"To inspire, support and challenge all our Children and Young People to be the best that they can be."